
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are all very excited across the academy on the build up to Christmas, with only a few 

more shopping weekends before Christmas day.  As part of our Christmas celebration we are 

planning a Christmas academy disco. The disco will be open to all students and I am sure will 

be the academy event of the year. The disco will take place on Wednesday 20th December. 

Students are free to dress up if they wish in their favorite Christmas outfit. I know some of 

the staff have already been planning theirs. 

The disco will take place as set out below:  

Year 7 and 8: 4.00-5.15 P.M 

Year 9, 10 an 11 5.30-6.45 P.M  

At the end of the disco students will be dismissed out of the normal entrance on Shenley 

Lane.  

Please can I remind you all of the importance of your child attending right up to our last day 

(22nd December), lessons and learning will take place as normal in the morning.  

Please can I take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and I hope you and your 

family enjoy the festivities.  

Your sincerely  

Mr Pearce  

Deputy headteacher  


